
From: Chris Brinkman <chris@tnl-global.com> 
Date: April 12, 2022 at 5:38:39 PM PDT 
To: "Holstine, Clay" <clayholstine@ci.brisbane.ca.us> 
Subject: Important - re: pig testing 

Dear Clay,  
 
I would like to register my very strong opposition to the permit application by Bristol-Myers Squibb to 
add baby pig testing in there vivarium. This type of testing is cruel and unusual to sentient beings 
particularly those as intelligent as pigs. These animals will suffer needlessly unless we deny this 
inappropriate testing scheme. As a society we can do better than taking shortcuts like this, we can 
improve and develop pharmaceuticals in more humane ways. If humans are the Apex creature, we need 
to use our brains in our compassion to care for other animals that don’t have a voice in this matter. I 
hope you will use your best judgment in considering my request. 
 
If you would, please forward my email to the planning commission and add this to the public document 
records for this permit application. 
 
In mutual compassion, 
 
Chris Brinkman 
Santa Rosa, CA 
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